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The City of Las Vegas Water Department will be working on the 800
blocks of 7th Street from Columbia Avenue to National Avenue on
Tuesday, January 29, 2019, from 8:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. road will be
closed to traffic.

The following intersections will be affected:

• 7th Street
• Columbia Avenue
• National Avenue

Detours will be in place, so proceed with caution. We hope to complete
this as soon as possible and apologize for the inconvenience this will
cause.

Should you require any thrther information, please contact the City of
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Las Vegas Water Department at (505) 454-3832. Thank you.


